
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 25th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During the morning of Friday 29th September Priory Pembroke Academy will be undertaking a short walk 
in the locality of Reepham and Cherry Willingham.  All students and staff will take part in the event, the 
first Pembroke Well-being Event of the academic year, which is being held to raise awareness and develop 
physical and mental health.  In previous years our walk has been incredibly successful, and we are looking 
forward to enjoying time together again this year. 
 
Students will walk from the Academy on a circular route that will cover some paved built-up areas as well 
as some public footpaths through the local fields.  All students in all years should arrive to school on Friday 
morning in their Pembroke PE kit to complete the walk. 
 
At the end of the walk the Academy will hold a MacMillan Coffee morning in the canteen.  Students can 
donate money (a suggested £1) and choose from a range of homemade cakes to enjoy.  The money raised 
will be donated to MacMillan.  There is no other cost for the morning. 
 
If any student or their family would like to donate any baked goods (sweet or savoury) for the morning, 
please bring them to the canteen no earlier than 8am on Friday morning. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this year’s walk.  It will give all staff and students an opportunity to 
take some time from our busy schedules and achieve together in raising money and awareness of 
important charitable causes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the walk on Friday morning please do not hesitate to contact the 
Academy on 01522 751 040 or via the email address. 
 
Kind regards,  

  
Mr N Bibby  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
Achieving Together 


